
Keystone Elk Country Alliance 
9thAnnual Pine Creek Chapter 

Conservation Banquet  
July 10, 2021 

Whitneyville Fairgrounds Building & Outdoor Pavilion 

Doors open at 3:00p.m. - Dinner at 5:00p.m. 

 
You are cordially invited to attend the Pine Creek Chapter Conservation Banquet of the Keystone Elk Country 

Alliance (KECA). This exciting annual event will be held on Saturday July 10, 2021 at the Whitneyville 

Fairgrounds building and outdoor pavilion.  

 

The evening may look a little different this year as we have opted for as summer banquet so we are able to be as 

safe as possible. We will have seating within the banquet hall and under the outdoor pavilion for dinner and are 

going to spread out the games and auction items to make sure all our attendees are comfortable. We really hope 

everyone is able to attend! 

 

There will be many items available on our LIVE and SILENT Auctions and we are hoping to give away as 

many firearms as we can get our hands on! Bidding on our Elk Mountain Homestead Rental is going to be 

popular with a date for the weekend of October 21-24, 2021. And we never 

forget the ladies- our Ladies Raffle is sure to please! 

 

You don’t want to miss the chance on this 

year’s horse-drawn wagon ride for up to 22 

people at the Elk Country Visitor Center on 

Saturday, September 4, 2021 at 6:45 pm!  

This is a 45-minute ride through elk country. 

Also, that night someone will go home with 

our 2021 Banquet Rifle – Remington 700 

SPS 7mm rem mag with custom Gloss Maple Stock featuring 2 sparring bulls. 

 

We will also have a Sponsor and Life Member drawing for a Kimber Micro9 handgun with custom grips 

featuring an image of bugling elk.  We will give away one gun for every five sponsor or new life members, so if 

we have 50 sponsors or new life members, we will give away TEN Kimber handguns! 
 

You will also be able to take a chance on the Progressive Raffle, with an even 

better grand prize! A $20 ticket will get you a chance at a Thompson Center 

Compass II .30-06 Rifle with Vortex Senora Scope with a Custom KECA logo on 

the stock. The winner of the rifle will be entered with 15 Progressive winners from 

our other conservation banquets for a chance to win a guided BULL AND COW 

elk hunt for two hunters in Chama, New Mexico at Fishtail Ranch! 
 

Conservation Education continues to be our organization’s number one mission and 

the Elk Country Visitor Center continues to drive economic development in our region.   Please join us on July 

10th, 2021 to help “conserve and enhance Pennsylvania’s elk country for future generations” and celebrate 

continuing conservation in Elk Country. 

 
 

Yours in conservation, 

    

Committee Members: 

Penny Whipple, Rob McClure, Erisa Ingerick, Terry Bryant, John Coole, Randy Foreman, Clifford Cross Jr., Bonnie Roupp, 

Pete McClure, Ron Signor, Bob & Pam Fontello, Penny & Dave Robinson, Jim & Lynne Hatch 

 

 
 


